
Dear Sir/Madam,

On behalf of Nigeria National Information Technology Development Agency 

and Global IPv6 Forum, we would like to take this opportunity to cordially 

invite you to join Nigeria IPv6-Driven Digital Infrastructure Summit at 

NCC Mbora Hall, Abuja on Aug 20, 2024.

The IP network is the essential base of all service digitalisation. In order to 

unleash Nigeria’s digital infrastructure potential, accelerate IP network 

evolution and monetisation, and boost new business growth for operators 

and enterprises in Nigeria, Nigeria IPv6-Driven Digital Infrastructure 

Summit, with the theme of ‘Bring Net5.5G into Reality, Inspire New 

Growth’, will bring together government regulators, leading operators and 

enterprise, industry organisations and university research institutes for in-

depth discussion on global IP industry trends, successful IP based business 

practices and the cutting-edge IP technical innovations.

Thank you for your great support, we look forward to seeing you in Abuja to 

join this summit together and exchange insights on IP industry development 

strategy for new growth in Nigeria.
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